Series of guided hikes
offered in Van Sickle park

The Sugar Pine Foundation 1is organizing guided hikes and tree
climbing demonstrations at Van Sickle Bi-State Park this
summer.

Join an expert naturalist to hike to the waterfall (about 2
miles) and learn about the king of pines.

When: June 30, July 20, July 27 and Aug. 4.
Time: 1lOam-noon.
Where: Nevada parking lot at Van Sickle Bi-State Park.

For the Saturday hikes, RSVP to Maria@SugarPineFoundation.org.
More information is on the flyer.

For the Friday family hikes sign up on the Tahoe Rim Trail
Association website.
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